
 

 
09th March 2021 

 

Notice to deprecate API endpoints on Port 81  
 
Hivedome will be deprecating the API endpoints currently on port 81 by the third quarter of 2021. 
 

Background 
 

Over the next few months, we will be looking at making some improvements to ITAS Events and the ITAS API. This 
will involve the deprecation of API v1.0 and all endpoints currently accessed via port 81. Improvements will include 
the addition of https security and the consolidation of events endpoints into one WebService.  
 

Requirements 
 

Many of these endpoints have already been replicated and made available in the latest version of the ITAS API which 
can be accessed via port 5720, but we request that you provide us with details of any endpoints you might be using 
in API v1.0 so that we can ensure that all those required are made available in the latest version and that we can 
support your move to these new end points before port 81 is removed. 
 

 
For more information or assistant with this install, please contact your ITAS representative or support team. 
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